Strategic Planning Steering Committee Meeting
August 2, 2016
Atkinson 202

The Strategic Planning Steering Committee met in Atkinson 202 on Tuesday, August 2, 2016.  In attendance were Mark Pelton, Sandy Gangstead, Dale Young, Bill Doerr, Laura Ahrens, Andy Lewter, Chris Ferland, Veronica Womack, Bob Orr, Jan Clark, Susan Allen, and Linda Bradley.  Omar Odeh and Ken McGill were not present.  

The Steering Committee reviewed the explanatory text which Dale and Mark developed to accompany the draft vision, mission, and value statements and the draft strategic goals and initiatives.  Several minor changes were made, and one sentence was deleted.

The committee was reminded that Mark and Dale would be presenting the draft strategic plan to University Senate on August 9 and that Mark would present to the “Welcome Back Faculty” breakfast on August 11.  

The strategic plan report text will be finalized over the next few days and Printing Services will be asked to create an attractive layout and insert appropriate pictures and graphics.  The draft report will be posted on the strategic planning webpages soon after the presentation to University Senate.  

The committee discussed the scheduling of listening sessions and decided that the week of August 22 would be ideal.  It was decided that one session should be targeted toward faculty with a second session billed as being for staff.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Steering Committee likely will not meet again until after the September 2 deadline for campus input into the draft strategic plan.
